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Dear Parents, 
                      
Our Stage 3 students have been invited to attend a Choral Performance at Blaxland High School 
on Tuesday 6th August 2019. The High School will provide a bus to transport the students, at no 
cost to the students, however a gold coin donation would be appreciated. 
 
The students will arrive at Blaxland High School at 12:45pm. The performance will be from 
1:00pm to 2:15pm. The students will return to school by the end of the day. 
 
This a wonderful opportunity for the students to see the talent fostered at Blaxland High and 
becme familiar with our feeder high school. 
 
Mrs Harris and Mr Hodgson. 
 
 
 

 

Attention Class Teacher 

 
Choral Performance - Permission Note 

 
I give my permission for my child __________________________ 
of class ___________ to attend the Choral Performance at Blaxland High School on Tuesday 6th 
August, 2019. I understand that travel will be by bus, at the cost to Blaxland High School, but 
they would appreciate a gold coin donation.  
 
Parent/Carer Name: __________________               Signature: ___________________________ 
 
Date: __________________ 
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